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P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
March 2010
FREE: MOVIE IN THE PARK

FREE: MOVIE IN THE PARK
March 19, 2010 (Friday)   6:30 p.m.
The attached flyer for the movie Wall-E (Disney movie Rated G) was delivered by Mercedes Parker with the JaxParks office.  Details of our movie night are:  Movie begins at dusk;  bleachers will be set up in the softball field; JSO officer will be present; spot lights will be set up at softball field; popcorn and punch will be provided by city staff.  Feel free to bring chairs, blankets and other snacks to enjoy.  Come on out and enjoy a free, safe and fun evening with your family.  Adults are asked to accompany children and youth.
In the event the weather is too cold or it is raining, provisions for viewing the movie indoors at the Community Center will be taken care of by the JaxParks staff.

If you have any questions, Ms. Parker’s telephone no. is 255-7911.
Neighborhood Yard Sale
April 17, 2010  Saturday –
from 8:00 am – 2:00pm

The community yard sale will be advertised in the Florida Times Union and paid for by the civic association dues.  There will also be signs posted on Beach Blvd. at the entrance to the subdivision.  Also, you are encouraged to make colorful posters for your yard to attract attention.  
Tips for a successful yard sale: 

Plan ahead-Save bags and new papers for wrapping breakable items.  Also, collect quarters, singles and $5 bills for making change. Please pick up signs at end of day. 
Set up in style- Organize items into labeled sections, such as “House wares” and “Sports Gear”.  Clean everything to make it look as new as possible.

Price it right-As a general rule, sell bigger items, such as appliances and toys, at a third to half of what they cost new.

Need Old Tires Picked UP?

 Place old tires at the curb and call 630-CITY.  The operator will take the address and schedule a pick-up.  It’s just that easy. 
City Launches Free Service
On Feb. 16, the City of Jacksonville launched a community-wide information service that is free to all north Florida residents.  Nixle is a secure notification system routinely used by government agencies to contact registered users with important and timely information about the city.  For example, road closures, community events, or tropical weather alerts could be sent via Nixle, as well as other updates.  To register for your free updates, visit www.coj.net or www.nixle.com

The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, March 16th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community

 Center, 11758 Marina Drive across
from basketball court
Please attend. 












